SAVE THE DATE!

WEBINAR: INTERNET SAFETY TRAINING

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2021 5-6:30 PM

- and -

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 10, 2021 5-6:30 PM

We welcome teens and adults to join our two-part internet safety training webinar!

During this two part training we'll talk about social media uses and how it connects people. We will also discuss potential risks of social media and the internet. Our goal is for everyone to be able to enjoy using the internet and social media while also being aware of potential risks that are out there.

Register for this training by October 21, 2021

To register for this training, please email your name and address to Ann Myres at Ann.myres@hamiltondds.org or call her at 513-703-2138 with this information.

Once you register, you will be mailed a packet that you will receive prior to the training. You can reference this information during the training sessions. A Zoom link will be emailed to you a few days before the zoom meeting.

